
Parkdale Quarry Expansion Project 
 

Exhibit H – Wildlife Resources 
 
 

Wildlife resources within the current Parkdale Quarry mine permit boundary were documented 
in a 1997 report by Cedar Creek Associates, Inc. A subsequent wildlife resources evaluation for 
the area of proposed expansion on Bureau of Land Management lands north of the current 
permit area was completed in 2020 as part of the project Environmental Impact Statement. A 
copy of the Wildlife Resources Report for the current permit and the Wildlife sections from the 
EIS are attached. 

 


